
 

 

 
March 29, 2016. 
 
 
Township of North Huron 
Attn: Donna White – Director of Finance 
Box 90 
Wingham, Ontario 
N0G 2W0 
 
Dear Ms. White: 
 
Re: 2016 General Levy - Maitland Valley Conservation Authority 
 
 At the Board of Directors’ Meeting of the Maitland Valley Conservation Authority held on March 16th, 
2016, the Conservation Authority established a general levy of $1,300,049.00. 
 
 In accordance with Section 27 of the Conservation Authorities Act, the levies for each municipality 
have been apportioned on the basis of the discounted equalized assessment figures supplied to us by the 
Province of Ontario. An invoice is enclosed in the amount of $82,323.00, your municipality’s portion as 
shown in the schedule of levies. If further information concerning your apportionment is required, please feel 
free to contact me, or contact your Conservation Authority representative. 
 

        Please find attached a copy of the MVCA’s Auditor’s Report and Financial Statements for 2015.  

  
        We thank you for your continued support in 2015 and look forward to working with you in 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
MAITLAND VALLEY CONSERVATION AUTHORITY 
 

 
Phil Beard 
General Manager/Secretary-Treasurer 
 
Enclosures 
cc Jim Campbell, MVCA Vice-Chair 
/cd 
 




